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' @ Dear Parents

We were glad to be back at St Mary’s this week after the snow days last week; we hope
you had a fun and safe time during the snow.

World Book Day
Just to let you know we will be celebrating our World Book Day next Thursday 15"

March. So please can children come into school dressed up as a comic strip character or
a superhero. We look forward to seeing all the different outfits.

Life Education Bus

This week we had the Life Education Bus at St Mary’s, each class had their own session
looking at topics, such as, healthy lifestyles, the brain, healthy bodies, etc. The children
really enjoyed these activities.

Year 4 DASP concert

Yesterday our Year 4 pupils made us very proud at St Mary’s; they took part in the
DASP concert and were fantastic, they performed really well. They should all feel very
proud of themselves. Well done to Year 4 and Mr Kay.

Year 1 parent’s Information Session

A reminder about the parent’s Information session next Wednesday 14" at 9.00 am in
the school hall to hear about the Phonics Assessment for Year 1 pupils in June. Year 1
parents should have received a separate letter.

Year 4 Sleepover

A reminder that we are having our Year 4 Sleepover next Friday 16" March, Year 4
parents should have received a separate letter.
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Date for Diary

The PTA is planning on running a School Disco for pupils on Thursday 19" April from
5.30 pm until 6.45 pm. Please save the date, there will be more information nearer the
time.

PTA Supporters

The PTA would be very keen to hear from Parent’s who would like to be PTA reps for
each class, this would involve helping from time to time on events being run and to help
promote these events which are raising funds for St Mary’s. This would hopefully be a
way of some parents being involved, having fun and helping to support the PTA and the
school without too much commitment. If you are interested and would like to know
more, please speak to the school office and they will pass your details onto the PTA
Chair.

Yours Sincerely

(Pl

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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